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Decision:  New Business: Fare Evasion 

Meeting Date:  March 23, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation as follows: 

Request TTC staff to report to the next meeting of the TTC on the operations of the 
POP system on streetcars and the possible corrective actions required to reduce and 
stop fare evasion. 


